United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU-OF LAND MANAGEMENT g g[
Roswe. District Otfice / / i éé

P. O. Box 1397 ) -
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REFER TO:
1703 (063)

NOV = 1986
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Material Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Attached is our renewal appliction for a Material License 30-19-887-01 which
expires on November 30, 1986,

We would again like to request a waiver on the 6 month leak test and
substitute an annual leak test., We understand this is granted under certain
conditions for the Campbell Pacific Nuclear Gauges (MC=2).

For any necessary clarification or information, please contact our Radiation
Safety Officer, David F. Boehler, at our office address or by telephone (505)
622-9042,

Sincerely,
F s

B s /<{Z7/

Francis R. Cherry, Jr.
District Manager

Enclosure



